
Mahopac Central School District 

Public Relations Opt-Out form 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

The Mahopac Central School District is pleased to celebrate the accomplishments of its students. As 

such, your child may be photographed, videotaped and/or interviewed by PR staff or outside media such 

as newspapers, TV stations, or online news sites in the course of publicizing student activities, 

achievements, special events or learning. Student names and images may be included in Mahopac 

School’s publications as well as in school-generated press releases that are sent to local media and 

posted on the school websites or social media sites. 

 

This form provides you with the opportunity to let us know if you do NOT wish your child to be included 

in such coverage—including photos, videos, or samples of his/her work. 

Please return this form only if you do NOT wish your child to be included, as described, in any media 

coverage. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

DO NOT RELEASE 

 

I DO NOT give permission for my child ________________________ to be included in any media 

coverage. 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature: ___________________________________ Date:_____________________ 


